
A Superlative 7th "Info-Text" 

From the office of Bishop James Walker 

“Reclaim Our Resilient Spirit!” 

 

 

On our Nigeria journey, we "returned" to the Bridge of No Return where 

enslavers were forced to build several reinforced cement pits because they could 

not break the will of our people to be free. Reclaim this resilient spirit by 

registering for the 2020 Census and registering to vote in record numbers. 

Freedom demands determination. 

Finally, I look forward to seeing you at the 2020 Leadership Training. 

Register and Refuel.  

 

 

 

 

Have a Great Sunday! 

 

Bishop James B. Walker 







 

 

 

 


